
January 2, 2013

Dear Depository Library Coordinator:

The U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) has been informed by the U.S. Department 
of Labor, Wage and Hour Division that a document published by the Division was  
distributed to depository libraries in error.  The document is for internal use only and is 
not intended for the public.  It should be withdrawn from depository collections as soon
as possible.

Title:  Field Operations Handbook, Revision No. 665, September 22, 2011

SuDoc Class no.:  L 36.208:F 45/REV.665

Depository Item no.:  0777-B

Shipping list no. 2012-0138-P

As Superintendent of Documents, I am instructing all libraries that received this  
publication through the Federal Depository Library Program to destroy the copy by the 
best available means.  This action is required pursuant to FDLP regulation #48, Legal  
Requirements and Program Regulations of the Federal Depository Library Program  
(http://permanent.access.gpo.gov/gpo9182/legal-requirements-guidance2011.pdf).

Please make every effort to retrieve this document from your collections and destroy this 
document so that it is no longer available to the public.

If you have specific questions about the withdrawal/recall process for documents  
distributed to Federal Depository Libraries, please review the article titled:  Procedures 
for the Withdrawal, Recall, and Destruction of Depository Material  
(http://www.fdlp.gov/component/content/article/63-distribution/709-withdrawal-recall-
destruction-procedures).

Sincerely,

Mary Alice Baish
Superintendent of Documents
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